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 (Utility Name) Turn Offs Temporarily Suspended Amid Health Concerns Over the Coronavirus Outbreak (COVID-19)
 

(Utility Name) continues to monitor the Coronavirus crisis on a regular basis.  We recognize that access to clean water for washing hands is a vital component in reducing the spread of the virus. Because of this, we have decided to suspend turn offs for non-payment. 

This is a temporary measure and customers are still responsible for paying their water bill. (Utility Name) will continue to work with customers who can’t pay by the due date. Customers needing to discuss payment options should contact us at ###-###-####.

To continue our efforts in protecting our community and employees, (Utility Name) will also be closing our lobby to public access. Payments can be made through our payment portal on our website, by text, by phone through our automated system, or our drive through window and night deposit box. Additional information regarding other (Utility Name) services can be found at www.website.com. We appreciate your consideration during these difficult times.

 

